
 
 

LEAVE AT HOME 

 
 

The ORCV office will be closed from 23rd December 2018 and 

re-open on Wednesday, 2ndJanuary 2019. 

 

Families and friends wishing to keep track of the yachts 

racing to HOBART should go to our website www.orcv.org.au 

and click on the HOBART TRACKER button: 

 

For enquiries about individual yachts and crew contact: 

 

Race Director Nick McGuigan 0418 396 605 

 
_______________________________________________________________ 

Complete and leave at home 
 

Your Details: 
 

Name: …………………………………………………………… 
 

Yacht……………………………………………………………….. 
 

Colour………………………………………………………………… 
 

Sail Number…………………………………………………….. 
 

Race Destination - HOBART 
 

http://www.orcv.org.au/

